
 

 

 
 
 
  

The Nottinghamshire County Council (Colwick Manor Farm, Crosslands Meadow, 
Mile End Road and Ramblers Close, Colwick)(Prohibition of Waiting) Traffic 

Regulation Order 2020 (7234)(REVISED) 
 

Statement of Reasons 
 
 
The proposed double yellow lines are being introduced to remove parked vehicles from the 3 
junctions off Mile End Road, from around the bend and pedestrian refuge on Mile End Road and 
from opposite Crosslands Meadow. The proposed restrictions will give better visibility for vehicles 
turning into or out of the junctions and will also give an unobstructed route for pedestrians to cross 
the road. The additional lines on Mile End Road will help ensure that visibility around the bend is 
not obscured by parked vehicles and will make it easier for vehicles to turn into or out of 
Crosslands Meadow. The restrictions are in response to increased parking in the area from non-
residents. 
 


